
Dear Ms. Plenty: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by 
Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case 
file for the Commission's review as it considers this matter. As you noted, 
the case number in this matter is 2009-00549: Please cite it in any future 
correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily 
directed to the case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

----- Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 1:26 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Case Number 2009-00549 

-_______________________________________--_ 
From: Ludmilla Plenty[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 1:20:53 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Case Number 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Dear Madam or Sir: 

I just learned that LG&E wants to raise its rates on its customers. I 
say no to any more rate increases. The citizens are already being bled 
to death with Frankfort and DC wanting to increase our taxes because of 
wasteful spending. 

Respect fully, 

Ludmilla Plenty 
Director of Employment Services 
Medical Society Professional Services 
101 W Chestnut St 
Louisville, KY 40202 
Direct: 502.736.6342 
Fax: 502.562.9581 
www.glms.org 

http://www.glms.org

